
SOUTH AFRICAN COUNCIL FOR THE PROJECT AND CONSTRUCTION
MANAGEMENT PROFESSIONS (SACPCMP)

REGISTRATION POLICY AND PROCEDURES

1. The SACPCMP Registration Policy and Procedures which came into effect on the 1' of May
2009 spelt out both the educational and relevant post qualification experience required for
registration as either a Candidate Construction Project Manager or Candidate Construction
Manager which per verbatim are re- stated below :

i) An accredited honours degree in the Built Environment field of study.

ii) An accredited B-Tech qualification in the Built Environment field of study with a minimum
of one (1) year post graduation relevant practical experience.

iii) An accredited National Higher Diploma in the Built Environment field of study with a
minimum of two (2) years post graduation relevant practical experience.

iv) An accredited National Diploma in the Built Environment field of study with a minimum of
three (3) years post-graduation relevant practical experience.

2. There are a number of Candidates who registered without the requisite qualifications as
outlined above before the coming into effect of the Registration Policy and Procedures in May
2009 and have remained as such until now.

3. In terms of this notice, those Candidates who registered as such prior to the coming into effect
of the Registration Policy and Procedures are being advised that Council resolved at its sitting
of Friday the 28th of November, 2014 that they would be allowed to still continue as Candidates
without being in possession of the aforesaid qualifications for purposes of migrating to
professional status only up to the 31" of December 2018.
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